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PROJECT TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

RE: 67 Whitfield Street  
Outdoor Seating Noise Impact Assessment – Addendum 

Camden’s planning officer have raised a comment, that our Outdoor Seating Noise Impact 

Assessment referenced as 29795/PTM1 Rev02, issued on 31 July 2023, takes an average of 

the background noise level across the opening hours. They have said that this doesn’t identify 

the noise impact during the more sensitive hours.  

Considering the aforementioned comment, we have conducted a desktop assessment to 

analyse our environmental noise survey data to determine a noise limit considering the hours 

between 18:00 and 22:00 as suggested by the planning officer. 

The following histograms show the occurrence of each sound level (L90) as a percentage for 

the hours between 18:00 and 22:00. 

 

As shown in above histogram, our analysis has derived a noise emission limit of 54 dB LAeq, 

1dB higher than the full daytime hours (07:00 – 23:00 hours) considered in the previously issued 
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memorandum and therefore the proposal is predicted to be less impactful during this (more 

sensitive) time period. 

The proposed restaurant outdoor seating area, in conjunction with the proposed Noise 

Management Plan, should therefore be acceptable in terms of noise. 

Please note that this memorandum should be read in conjunction with our Outdoor Seating 

Noise Impact Assessment referenced as 29795/PTM1 Rev02, issued on 31 July 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kyungmin Kim  

for HANN TUCKER ASSOCIATES 

 

 


